
  Memo 

 

 

To: Administrative directors, nurse managers and nursing staff 

From: Geri Geldart, VP Clinical Services and Chief Nursing Officer  

Cc: Jean Daigle, VP Community  

Jacqueline Gordon, Regional Director Nursing Practice  

Nancy Parker, Executive Director, The Moncton Hospital 

 Brenda Kinney, Executive Director, Saint John Regional Hospital 

Nicole Tupper, Executive Director, Dr. Everett Chalmers Hospital and Upper River Valley 

Hospital 

Marilyn Underhill, Executive Director, Miramichi Regional Hospital 

 

Date: Nov.  19, 2020 

 

Re: Updated Form for Screening for Hospital to Hospital Transfers  

 

The HHN-1067 COVID-19 Screening Form for Hospital to Hospital Transfers has been 

updated to reflect the changes to the public screening questions.  

As communicated on May 1, the Regional Infectious Diseases/Infection Prevention and Control 

Committee recommended ongoing monitoring of all admitted patients twice daily (every 12 

hours) to assess changes in health status related to COVID-19. 

 

If a patient has been identified with at least two of the 10 COVID-19 symptoms: 

• Isolate the patient 

• Immediately implement droplet and contact precautions  

• Isolate all roommates on droplet and contact precautions 

• Notify Infection Prevention and Control  

• Collect a nasopharyngeal swab for COVID-19 (as per directive DIR-IPC-40041) 

• Document a focused assessment 

 

Print and post this memo for those who do not have email access. 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/Forms/Horizon%20Forms%20Library/Regional%20Forms/Clinical/COVID%20%2019%20Screening%20Form%20for%20Hospital%20to%20Hospital%20Transfers.pdf
https://skyline/COS/Clinical%20Order%20Sets/Regional/COVID-19%20Testing%20Oct%201,%202020.pdf

